
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
From the Interim Department Chair: 
It is my pleasure to be sending out the Political 
Science newsletter this fall to update you on the 
events in the department over the past year.  I hope 
this letter finds you well and that you will enjoy 
reading about what's new in the department.   

- Carolyn Shaw 
 
Faculty Updates: 
Dinorah Azpuru Dinorah has been involved in 
diverse research projects throughout the year and 
made presentations about her findings in 
conferences in Wichita, Washington DC, Puerto 
Rico, Nashville, and Guatemala.  She designed and 
taught a new course on Political Inquiry, which will 
provide students the opportunity to become familiar 
with quantitative political science. 
 
Ken Ciboski Ken has kept busy serving on two 
different college committees this past year.  He has 
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Model United Nations 

 
The Model UN participants represented Australia, 
Egypt and Cyprus this year at the American Model 
UN Conference (Chicago) and the Midwest Model 
UN conference (St. Louis). The students c
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